
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1180 

 

08 June 2017 

 

Mr  

Email: foi@cytora.com 

 

Dear Mr  

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Food Enforcement 

 

Thank you for your email of 15 May 2017 requesting an internal review of our 

response to your Freedom of Information request registered as FOI / 1180.  The Chief 

Executive has asked me to carry out this review.  Having considered these matters I 

am content that Council can release the information to you.   
 

Request: 

Hygiene Emergency Prohibition Notices (HEPN) 

Response: 0 

Hygiene Prohibition Orders (HPOs) 

Response: 0 

Voluntary closures 

Response: 7 

Suspension/revocation of approval 

Response: 0 

 

In particular, we would like restaurant/cafe/canteens, pub/bar/nightclubs, 

takeaway/sandwich shops, and mobile caterers (and other catering premises) for 

which the above enforcement actions have been made between an 1st 2011 to 

December 30th 2016. We would like to request the following information for those: 

Response:  Please see table attached. 

 

 



 

 

We apologise for the error in registering your initial request as a Freedom of 

Information request and you rightly point out food enforcement falls under the remit 

of Environmental Information Regulations. 

 

I would inform you this information is being supplied under the Re-Use of Public 

Sector Information Regulations 2015.  You may re-use this information (not including 

logos) free of charge in any format or medium, under the terms of the Open 

Government Licence v3.0.  

 

To view this licence visit http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-

licence  or write to the Information Policy Team, The National Archives, Kew, 

Richmond, Surrey, TW9 4DU; or email: psi@nationalarchives.gsi.gov.uk 

 

If you are not satisfied with this response you can appeal directly to: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

   

Lead Democratic Services and Improvement Officer  

On behalf of 

Chief Executive 
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